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On 9 April 2018, the Proposed Marlborough Environment Plan Hearing Panel (the Panel) received a 
request from counsel for Timberlink New Zealand Limited (Timberlink) for additional time to present at 
the hearing of Topic 10: Urban Environments.  
 
Timberlink’s request sought an additional 30 minutes to present legal submissions and evidence.  As 
part of the request, Timberlink provided a list of those presenters and sought a brief time for each 
person to speak.  
 
Given the matters that Timberlink will be addressing at the hearing, the Panel agreed the additional 
time was appropriate. The Panel granted a 50 minute time slot to be heard at the Urban Environments 
topic. 
 
Dated 11 April 2018 
 

 

Councillor Trevor Hook 

Chair of the MEP Hearing Panel 


